
 
 
 Thank you honored Sponsor. 
 
  The Pe Ell 4th of July Festival is looking for sponsors for the 2025 
   festival season just like you. It is sponsors like you that make the festival 
what it has been in years past and into the future. We are hoping to be 
able to count on you this year. We have made some great strides with the 
festival this season and expect much more to come in the years ahead 
thanks to the generosity of supporters like you. One example is the Car 
Show that was started in 2024 and will keep being a part of our festival 
for 2025! 
 
  We have included our Sponsorship Levels form. There are 
MANY options to choose from, we are confident there is one for you. This 
year our presence has made it’s mark on social media and the web at 
www.peell4thofjulyfestival.com, where we have a multitude of things to 
offer to navigate the festival. Due to the dedicated volunteer staff we 
have assembled for this planning season we are expecting to keep up the 
great things we have started such as the expanded vendor market, the 
youth parade, and our car show! 
 
  The Volunteer festival staff look forward  
to hearing from you soon so we can recognize. 
you as one of the 2025 sponsors of the 
Pe Ell 4th of July Festival! 
 
 
 
 
       Questions: peell.4th.july@gmail.com  

 
 

http://www.peell4thofjulyfestival.com/


 


